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Before we address "dress" codes for building in The Hill, we should address the longstanding water hyacinth
problem on Lake Cleveland.  If something is not done, our property values will drop no matter how high the garage
or fence is on a house!

Neighbors in The Hill have met (via zoom) with some city attorneys, we have sent emails, we have called and no
one at the City of Sugar Land seems to have paid any attention to this growing menace of invasive water hyacinth in
the lake.

I would like this problem addressed at the public hearing.
Thank you,
Judy Crawford
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